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After School Clubs

Autumn Term 
2022  

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to participate in after school clubs. This term your child will be able to choose two clubs per week for a £1 for both. Please reply by Wednesday 22nd September – 6pm

We will Ping you to notify you if your child has a place. At this point, £8 fees will be added to Parent Pay and must be paid in full, by Wednesday 28th September to secure your child’s place.  
Behaviour - In line with our behaviour policy, if poor behaviour occurs during after school clubs or activities, you will be notified and your child will not be permitted to attend the clubs for the remainder of the term. Fees paid will not be reimbursed.

The club details are as follows:

Times - 3.15pm – 4.15pm

Start Date - Monday 3rd October

End Date - Friday 2nd December

You will receive information regarding the clubs your child has a place in via School Ping as soon as we have collated the information.

Kind regards

School Office


Head Teacher: Mrs Michelle Hooper
Rednal Road, West Heath, Birmingham B38 8HU Tel: 0121 458 4257 Fax: 0121 459 8340 
Email: enquiry@westheathprimary.bham.sch.uk http://www.westheathprimary.bham.sch.uk

